
Save the Date.
A new banking experience is coming
your way starting January 21.

Learn more at connectfirstcu.com/spark

√  Digital Banking
√  Debit Cards
√  Insurance
√  Accounts
√  Statements



Dear Member,

We’re only a few weeks away from transitioning your
banking over to connectFirst, and we can’t wait!

As we get ready for the banking system upgrade, we want
to make sure we’re helping you get ready for the changes
coming between January 21 & 23, when you won’t be able 
to access your accounts or use your debit cards.

Visit connectfirstcu.com/spark to learn more. Keep an eye
out for a letter from us in early January with more details.

We’re here to support you – and we promise it’ll be worth it.
Questions? Call 1 (877) 582-6222 or email
myexperience@connectfirstcu.com.

Here for you,

Your connectFirst family

3647552

connectFirst Credit Union
200, 2850 Sunridge Blvd NE,
Calgary, AB T1Y 6G2


